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-----Original Message----- 
From: Christopher Czerwonka  
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2003 1:13 PM 
Subject: Comment on Docket ID: NOTICE NO. 4; 1512-AC11 FR Doc. 03-06855 
The selling of alcoholic malt beverages under such names as "Mike's Hard  
Lemonade" presents the problem of misconception by youth of a harmlessness  
of drinking such product. The law should require that such beverages be  
clearly labeled as alcoholic and, as such, not marketable to youth. 
Christopher Czerwonka 
Highland Mills, NY 10930-3425 USA 


